

Dear Parent:

The Fall River Deaconess Home would like to invite you to our Parent Advisory meeting, on Friday, May 18, 2018, at 2:00 p.m., at 259 Prospect Street. The meeting will be informational and will focus on our Nutrition and Wellness Program. Emphasis is placed on vegetables, fruits, whole grains, low-fat dairy products and lean protein foods, while decreasing exposure to foods high in solid fats, sugars, and salts.

We will review nutrition and calorie requirements for adolescent girls and compare these requirements to our menu. We would like you to sample some foods that we typically serve and have you suggest foods and recipes that we can introduce to our menu. Parent input is important to us, so we look forward to seeing you.

You may view our wellness plan by visiting our website (www.deaconesshome.org). It can be found in the program services drop down menu.

Please RSVP to Bonnie Quattrucci at (508) 674-4847 by Friday, May 11, 2018.

Sincerely,

Joy R. Edwards, MSW

Director of Professional Services

POST OFFICE BOX 2118
FALL RIVER, MASSACHUSETTS 02722

Telephone: 508.674.4847

FAX: 508.730.1167

Fall River Deaconess Home School is a private, independent special needs school operated by the Fall River Deaconess Home and is approved by the Massachusetts Department of Elementary and Secondary Education as a Private Residential and Day School for Special Education.

Fall River Deaconess Home is licensed by the Massachusetts Department of Early Education & Care.